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Vehicles collide near Atchison's hospital

(KAIR)--An Atchison woman, who collided with another vehicle while enroute to
Amberwell Atchison, was transported there following the crash, but not due to
the wreck itself.

That word comes in a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, who says
18-year-old Morgyn Gerber, Thursday afternoon at 3:00, was turning south onto
the entrance road to the hospital, after having been eastbound on Ravenhill
Drive, when her vehicle struck a northbound vehicle that was stopped at the stop
sign at Ravenhill Road.

According to Wilson, Gerber was transported the rest of the way to the hospital
by Atchison County EMS, but because of medical reasons not associated with the
wreck.

The driver of the vehicle struck by Gerber was not hurt.
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